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You can take a survey about your experience with your
family contact supporter or family contact facilitator.

* The survey should take about 15 minutes.
* Your responses will be kept private.
* You can choose to be entered into a drawing for one of ten $20 gift cards!

You can take the survey here:

https://socialwork.du.edu/butler/family-contact-survey

Or you can use the QR code to go to the survey:

If you have any questions, please contact Andrea Westinicky at
Andrea.Westinicky@du.edu or 303-871-4524
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